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Dear Friends and Neighbors,

Season’s Greetings from the members and staff of your ambulance service, South Central Wyoming 
EMS (SCWEMS). during this Holiday season, we want to wish you a safe and healthy holiday.

Founded in July 2009, SCWEMS is operated by a joint powers board with representatives from the 
towns of Saratoga, Encampment, Elk Mountain, Medicine Bow, Riverside and Carbon County. 
Funding to operate comes from the Carbon County Commissioners and fees charged for services 
from the participating towns. Services are provided within the town of Hanna through a service 
agreement.

Employees of SCWEMS are primarily volunteers with a small compensation when they are on call 
and ready to respond and when they actually respond to a call. SCWEMS has responded to nearly 
1,600 calls from five stations in Elk Mountain, Medicine Bow, Encampment, Saratoga and Hanna.

To continue this life saving mission, we are seeking new dedicated volunteers who wish to help 
within their communities. We are in need of drivers, medical assistants and EMTs. Training will 
be provided for these levels of assistance. Nurses, P.A.s or any other healthcare professionals are 
also welcome. If you have the desire to better your community and can give as little as 48 hours a 
month of your time, we can use you.

A new EMT class will be starting in January and to SCWEMS employees there is no charge for this 
training.

If you have a desire to help save lives, contact one of the board members or get information from 
your town office.

Thank you and have a Safe, Happy and Healthy Holiday Season.

The members and board are South Central Emergency Services are:
Stephanie Colman - Medicine Bow • Melisa Sikes - Elk Mountain • Helen Weiland - Riverside
Ken Drain - Encampment • Bill Dahlke - Saratoga, 307-329-8005
Mark Kostovny - Carbon County, 307-329-8339 • Roy Barber - At Large.

Make your
reservations NOW 
for our New Year’s 

Eve spectacular
lobster & lobster 
combo dinners!

    326-5525
Thank you for your business! The Campbell Family

Be sure to check out
our Wednesday
Dinner Specials!

Hotel Wolf
BACK AGAIN!

JIMMY’S FAMOUS

EGG
 NOG

TheCampbellfamily wishes you a Merry Christmas!

The staff of the Saratoga Sun 
wishes you a Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year.

Public Notice

Notice is hereby given that the 
Savery Little Snake River Con-
servancy District has accepted 
the work on the “Baggs Ditch” 
Diversion Project, as complet-
ed by Willies Dirt Service, Inc. 
according to plans and design. 

Payment is due the contractor at 
this time.

For any questions, or objections 
please contact the Little Snake 
River Conservation District, 285 
N. Penland, Baggs, Wyoming 
At (307) 383-7860, ext 11.
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Public Notice

Notice is hereby given that the 
Savery Little Snake River Conser-
vancy District has accepted the 
work on the “Ready” Diversion 
Structure and Channel Modifi-
cations Project, as completed by 
Willies Dirt Service, Inc. accord-
ing to plans and design.

Payment is due the contractor at 
this time.

For any questions, or objections 
please contact the Little Snake 
River Conservation District, 285 
N. Penland, Baggs, Wyoming 
At (307) 383-7860, ext 11.
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Published in the Saratoga Sun
Dec. 18 and 25, 2013

The staff of the Saratoga Sun 
wishes you a Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year.

Jingle bell fundraiser

Photo by Liz Wood

Above, Chris Shannon shows off his sytlin’ outfit for 
the Jingle Bell Run/Walk. Shannon collected money 
from sponsors for the run and received $280. That 
helped the town of Saratoga Recreation Department 
raise more than $300 for the Giving Tree.
Others who participated were Cindy and Steve 
Loose, Garrett Sperry, Jerry Butki, Donna Smith 
and Joe Elder. Below, runners braved the cold to 
run Saturday.


